

FIR BANK PRIMARY

"Where everyone matters"

Grasmere Road, Royton, Oldham, OL2 6SJ Telephone: 0161 624 9577 Website: www.firbank.oldham.sch.uk Email: info@firbank.oldham.sch.uk

Co-Head Teachers: Rachael Mclaughlin & Robert Walker

Dear Parents,

Hello and welcome to Red Class.

The adults working with your children in Red Class this year will be myself, Mr Pecket, Mrs Bull, Miss Johnson and Mrs Dale, We have already made a great start to the year and we are all really looking forward to everything we will be covering this term.

Please see attached sheet for what each topic entails and what your children will be doing over the next term.

The children have enjoyed the introduction of class dojos (a classroom based rewards system), Your child will bring home your invite to join us, you simply download the app and follow the steps on the invite, once you have joined you will be able to see what kind of things your child is receiving dojos for and will be able to communicate with me also.

Just a reminder that this year we will be swimming on a Wednesday afternoon and will be doing PE on a Monday afternoon.

PE kit- white t-shirt, dark shorts (black or green), and black PE pumps or trainers. PE kits must be left in children's lockers.

For swimming children will be expected to come to school without earrings, this also includes any other forms of jewellery.

Our school webpage should be up and running within the next week so please check there for photos of what we have been doing in class, class letters and any class updates.

We look forward to meeting you over the coming weeks and thank you for your support,

Kind regards,

Mrs Dolan and the Red Class team















